

June 2014 - In This Issue:

IAHA Website Update

IAHA Membership Meeting

MMC 2014

New IAHA Website Coming Soon....

The IAHA Executive Board recently approved StarChapter as the new website provider. In addition to the website services, StarChapter is also an association software company. This transition will provide IAHA with numerous tools to serve our members.

This new partnership will not only provide us with a robust website, but will allow us to manage your membership in a new way. You will have the ability to manage your own address, phone and email information on the website in addition to register for classes, conferences and complete online payments. You will also be able to see your past paid invoices and registration and more.

The IAHA Executive Board, the Communications and Marketing Committee, and Website Sub-Committee are excited to be meeting the members request for a robust website!

IAHA Membership Meeting at the Maintenance Management Clinic

President Susan Anderson opened the meeting and welcomed everyone. Susan introduced the members of the Maintenance/Management Clinic committee and the Executive Board.

Randy McGill conducted a roll call and quorum was present. Members were provided minutes from the previous meeting.

We would like to thank our vendors for their continued support, and announce that his year the clinic has a new co-sponsor in the DCEO Trade Ally Program. They have committed a fee of \$25,000 to the clinic.

President Susan Anderson presented details about the IAHA Strategic Plan. She explained how the Strategic Plan process began. Susan also shared information about the committees, our new mission, our organizational values, the strategic focus areas, and our strategic goals.

IAHA committees provided an update:

<u>Communications and Marketing Committee:</u> Teresa Greenstreet introduced her website committee. She reported that the RFP has been sent out to five companies. Her committee is asking members to get information and pictures of their agencies to their councils so that this information can be used for the new website. Teresa stated that they are also working on a new IAHA logo.

<u>Networking and Education Committee:</u> Deanna Mitchell reported that when the website is done, they will proceed with their strategies.

<u>Organizational Issues Committee:</u> Dennis Green summarized the items that his committee is working on. He reported that they are in the process of renewing the contract of the current lobbyist. Another item that they are looking at is reducing the size of the Executive Board.

<u>Personnel:</u> Diana Etheridge reported that we entered into a one-year contract for a new IAHA Coordinator, Management HQ.

Membership: Randy McGill reported that we currently have 101 members.

<u>Nominating:</u> Randy McGill reported the committee will start working on getting nominations to fill the upcoming expired officer positions and ED seats on the Board.

<u>Public Relations:</u> Teresa Greenstreet stated that her committee consists of herself, Tyler Young and Jerry Gille. Teresa stated that they will be starting the process for nominations for awards.

<u>Education</u>: Lynn Deter reported that we have had three training webinars and plan to have more training in the fall.

NICHA: Ed Bochniak stated the Northern Council will meet at the Clinic.

<u>CICHO</u>: Steve Allen stated that CICHO meet every four months, share experiences & problems; and they award several scholarships every year. Their next meeting will be on July 11 in Springfield.

<u>ECHO</u>: Deanna Mitchell reported they met in March and will meet again in May. They are taking scholarship applications right now.

<u>Executive Coordinator's Report:</u> Kate Cole introduced herself and explained what she does. Kate stated that we have an ED Retreat coming up in June and an annual meeting in September.

IAHA 5th Annual Golf Outing was a "Hole in One"!

The weather was perfect, the course was in good shape, and we had a great time! Even though our numbers were down, we still managed to raise over \$7,200 for the IAHA Scholarship Fund! Congratulations and thanks to all!

. 2218/01/19

As you know, the financial support we received from our sponsors and participants made our Golf Outing a success. Your generous support is helping us to make a difference in the lives of our college bound families. We would like to thank you all for coming out in support of the Scholarship Fund.

1st Place Team 2nd Place Team

Mark Leblang Dan Snodgrass
Mickey Rynders Kurt Flaherty
Ed Bland Loy Wrightsman
Unnamed Player Unnamed Player

Participants	Sponsors
Kelly Moroney	Eggemeyer & Associates - Mark Dillon - 19th Hole/Standard Performer
Doug Holcomb	MetLife - Danny Snodgrass - High Performer
Kim Micklevitz	Windsor Homes - Mike Niehaus - Beverage Cart
Rob Nickerson	Melotte Morse & Parker - Ralls Melotte - Standard Performer
Dionne Wyatt	Ralph Burzynski - Standard Performer
Dan Swanson	Barton Carroll - Barry Norcross - Pin Sponsor
Jess McKee	CNaber & Associates - Cindy Nabor - Pin Sponsor
Amanda Steward	Alliance Architects - Mark Leblang - Pin Sponsor
Dave Wagner	Verticchio Law Office - Rick Verticchio - Pin Sponsor
Dave Wright	Lancaster Pollard - Brian Coate - Pin Sponsor
Jim Roth	Core Construction - Tim Hickey - Pin Sponsor
Tim McAnarney	AXA Advisors - Joe Iacona - Pin Sponsor
Fred Clinton	MCCS - Fred Clinton - Pin Sponsor
Todd Castleberry	Morrissey Construction - Pin Sponsor
Justin Maters	Kone- Jeremy Vivian - Pin Sponsor
Jack Campbell	Mahoney Silverman Cross - Eric Hanson - Pin Sponsor
Andy Hightower Dave Gordon Burt Henderson Larry Newquist Jimmy Lei John Chow Peg Barkley Leslie Gregory Michelle Walquist Lynda Krulac Anne Smith	"Golf is a game in which you claim the privileges of age, and retain the playthings of childhood." Samuel Johnson

Finally, I want to thank IAHA President Susan Anderson and the IAHA Executive Board for putting on a great M&M Clinic and for supporting the IAHA Golf Outing and our Golf Committee; Randy McGill, Peg Barkley, Anne Smith, Dave Wagner, Mike Niehaus, Dan Snodgrass, Barry Norcross and Andy Hightower for helping me keep the ball in play.

Thank you all for your generous support. Fred Clinton, Golf Committee Chair



Maintenance Management Clinic 2014

The 2014 IAHA Maintenance Management Clinic was held from April 23 to the 25th. The agenda provided great education for attendees. The vendor area was full and bustling with activity and the networking with peers was outstanding!

As the committee begins work on next year, you'll want to mark your calendar now. The clinic is the must attend event for your association. We will be back in Decatur on April 15 through 17th in 2015.

Maintenance Mangement Clinic 2014





IAHA

iaha@management-hq.com

Uniting members in advocacy and in the exchange of ideas.

Mark your calendars for the September 24 to 26, Annual Meeting

Forward this email



This email was sent to dara@management-hq.com by $\underline{iaha@management-hq.com} \mid \underline{Update\ Profile/Email\ Address} \mid Rapid\ removal\ with\ \underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{TM} \mid \underline{Privacy\ Policy}.$



Try it FREE today.

Management HQ | 400 S. 4th St. | Suite 401-228 | Minneapolis | MN | 55415